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We have joined the WKEC and other regional districts in the Deeper Learning initiative.
This is a district-wide effort to advance classroom instruction and learning to best
prepare our students for the future. We are in the early implementation stage of
establishing the administrative team and the teacher cohort. There are 41 other districts
in the state committed to this initiative.

We have good initial diagnostic data from our fall assessment. CERT scores are in the
customary bands for the fall. The second assessment in early December will be of most
interest. The kindergarten readiness scores did meet the hoped for expectation.

We had Quality control Day on Thursday, 9-22-22. Scores are embargoed, so we are
bound to confidentiality. We found no systemic issues to report, but we have three
individual student issues we are going to address following the public release window.

The CSIP/CDIP process will begin again in earnest after fall break.


